

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

31st October 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## Notice on "Parent-child Reading Workshop" 2022-2023 No. e085B (To: P1 - P2 students)

The Parent Reading Club is established in the aim of cultivating the reading habit of parents and children and to promote parent-child storytelling so as to enhance parent-child relationship. In view of this, our school has organized a "Parent-Child Reading Workshop" for the P.1 and P.2 parents, hoping to let parents realize the importance of reading, provide their children with a good reading experience and use various methods to guide their children to read. Details of the event are as follows:

	Date (D/M/Y)	Content	Quota	Time	Fee	Venue
1.	19/11/2022 (Sat)	Parent-child stories and	12 Families (each family includes 1 student and 1 parent only)	10:30a.m 12:00noon.	Free of charge	Library
2.	26/11/2022 (Sat)	Pop-up Book Workshop				

Remarks:	1. Families who are successfully admitted are expected to attend 2 workshops in total.
	2. Due to the limited number of places, if the number of applicants exceeds the quota,
	lots will be drawn.
	3. Parents who are admitted will be notified individually through the e-Class Parent
	App. Those who have not received the notification are deemed unsuccessful.
	4. Only one student and one parent are allowed to attend the workshops, and the
	student must wear neat school uniforms when go back to school.
	5. Students must check body temperature and perform RAT test before going out.
	Parents are also requested to sign the "Rapid Antigen Test Negative Result Record
	form" and bring the record back to the school for checking.
	6. Parents who are admitted to attend the workshop must meet the "Vaccine Pass"
	requirements and use "LeaveHomeSafe" to enter the campus. Those who fail to
4	meet the requirements will not be allowed to enter the campus.
Bad weather	The activity will be postponed if Typhoon No.8 or above, Red/Black Rainstorm signal is
arrangements:	hoisted within two hours before the start of activity, or the Education Bureau advises
	primary schools in the whole territory of individual districts to suspend classes.

Please return the reply slip to the class teacher on or before 4/11/2022 (Friday). For further enquiry, feel free to contact Teacher Librarian (Ms. Man).

Mr. Chim Hon Ming Principal, CSSHK

## Reply Slip for Notice on "Parent-child Reading Workshop" 2022-2023 No. e085B

I acknowledge receipt of the above notice.		
□ I <u>agree</u> to join the "Parent-child Reading		
□ I <u>disagree</u> to join the "Parent-child Read	ding Workshop".	
Name of student:	Class:	
Name of parent:	Signature:	
Contact phone No.:	-	
* Please "\" the right box		

\* Please "√" the right box. 04.11.2022 Man